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HB 2734 – RELATING TO ALOHA STADIUM 

Chair Chang, Vice Chair Har and members of the Committee: 

 
HB 2734 requires that the Stadium Authority pay the University of Hawai‘i twenty-five 
percent of all revenues that the University of Hawai‘i generates at Aloha Stadium. 
 
The University supports passage of HB 2734. 
 
Thank you for allowing me to present testimony on behalf of the University of Hawai‘i. 
 
 

 

 

 


